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We had a total of seven attend our Monday noon meeting. All enjoyed a Chicken 
dinner with Sweet Potato pie for dessert. Attendees included Maria, Ann, Anne, 
Rick, Bob F, Bob R, and Eliza Carmen. Happy dollars from Ann, Maria, Anne, and 
Rick. We received 31 Scholarship applications this year, including several from Key 
club members. We are planning a Scholarship Award luncheon sometime this 
summer. 
 
Eliza gave us an update on UWGB's Circle K club activities. Eight of their members 
volunteered to help the Allouez Kiwanis club with their Pancake and Porky 
breakfast on April 10th. In addition, Eliza told us that the UWGB Circle K club is 
sending six members to the Annual Key Club K convention in Austin, Texas, this 
summer. The UWGB club has been very active this year, participating in many 
service projects and fundraisers. 
 
We will have two meetings in May. Our regular lunch meeting will be on Monday, 
May 2nd. Our second May meeting will be on Tuesday, May 31st, at the Brown 
County Reforestation Park for our Annual Picnic and Zoo Visit with the Nicolet 3rd 
grade class. Meeting times for this event have not been set. 
 
By: Bob Rowan 


